
Re: Town code?

Sherice Boyack <beachadventuretaxi@gmail.com>
Fri 5/17/2024 10:36 AM
To: Gloria Abbotts <gloria.abbotts@carolinabeach.org> 

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Town of Carolina Beach, NC

Thank you.
Here is a break down of what I am asking for.

I am asking for a change in the wording of the ordinances to allow me to purchase more gas golf carts for my golf cart taxi
business.
Below is the email I had sent to the council and received supporting feedback hence why I am moving forward with the meeting
and paying the $500 fee to make this happen. 

Good Afternoon Council,

I am reaching out because I met with Bruce and Sunny this morning and Bruce advised me to talk to all of you for my business
needs.

As you all know I own and operate the golf cart taxi business on the island. 
When I started it I was able to get my 6 seater gas carts no problem.

Now that the ordinances have changed I am told in order to get a couple more gas carts to keep my business running smoothly this
season I need to get approval through you all for a change in the ordinance. Something that puts an exception to gas carts used for
golf cart taxi business. 

So I am asking for your help to get the approval to add some carts to my business. I am not trying to start a new business or add
something I do not already have. I just had such a demand for rides last year that I could really use another cart. But I do not want
to purchase one until I know I can for sure get it registered under the new ordinances. 

I love this island and love providing this service. In order to keep up with the demand I really need gas carts. I drove for Dean
when he had the taxi service and his battery carts ran out of juice with customers on them all the time. You really can not rely on
battery operated for a taxi service.

I look forward to your help in this matter.  Let me know if you have any questions. As a business all my carts are street legal and
insured.

Thanks,

Sherice Boyack 
Beach Adventure Taxi 
801-824-8375

On Tue, May 14, 2024 at 10:08 AM Gloria Abbotts <gloria.abbotts@carolinabeach.org> wrote:

Yes, your item is on the agenda.

 

Thanks,
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Gloria Abbotts

Sr Planner

Town of Carolina Beach

1121 N. Lake Park Blvd.

Carolina Beach, NC 28428

Office: 910-458-8380

www.carolinabeach.org

 

** TOCB Online Permitting Portal - For instructions on using Portal, click here**

** All Building Permits must be applied for through NHC COAST **

 

From: Sherice Boyack <beachadventuretaxi@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:59 AM
To: Gloria Abbo�s <gloria.abbo�s@carolinabeach.org>
Subject: Re: Town code?

 

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Town of Carolina Beach, NC

 

Good Morning Gloria,

 

I just wanted to make sure I was on the agenda for the TRC meeting next monday night? I have paid
the $500.

 

Thank you,

Sherice Boyack

Beach Adventure Taxi
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801-824-8375

 

On Mon, Apr 29, 2024 at 4:11 PM Gloria Abbotts <gloria.abbotts@carolinabeach.org> wrote:

The section you provided on the application should work.
Thanks,

Gloria Abbotts
Sr Planner
Town of Carolina Beach
1121 N. Lake Park Blvd.
Carolina Beach, NC 28428
Office: 910-458-8380
www.carolinabeach.org
 

** TOCB Online Permitting Portal - For instructions on using Portal, click here**
** All Building Permits must be applied for through NHC COAST **

-----Original Message-----
From: Sherice Boyack <beachadventuretaxi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:24 PM
To: Gloria Abbotts <gloria.abbotts@carolinabeach.org>
Subject: Town code?

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Town of Carolina Beach, NC

Hi Gloria,

I have been working with Bruce. I need to file a petition for a text amendment to change the
wording stating with the exception of a taxi business gas carts will be allowed.
I just do not know which exact town code that would be under. Can you help me with that?
Thanks,
Sherice
Sent from my iPhone
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